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Washington, DC, October 26, 2012 - The Investment Company Institute’s Money Market Working Group, made up of industry
leaders, today made the following statement: 

“ICI and the fund industry are engaging directly with the Securities and Exchange Commission in a united effort to constructively build
on the success of the 2010 reforms.”
For more information about ICI’s involvement in the money market fund regulatory debate, please visit our Money Market Fund
Resource Center.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do

not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.
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